

Approved July 11, 2023

Town of Duxbury Conservation Commission DUXBURY, MASS.

Minutes of March 29, 2023

Three members of The Duxbury Conservation Commission met on-site at 160 Marshall Street on Wednesday, March 29, 2023 at 8:30 a.m.

Members Present: Robb D'Ambruoso, Chair; Sam Butcher; Mickey McGonagle

Members Absent: Thomas Gill, III; Holly Morris; Corey Wisneski; Scott Zoltowski, Vice Chair

Staff Present: Nancy Rufo, Conservation Administrator

SITE VISIT at 160 MARSHALL STREET

There was no Conservation Commission quorum at this meeting. No discussion or decisions were made at this meeting.

Three Conservation Commissioners and the Conservation Administrator met on-site with property owners Charles Husk and Jennifer Bylo to verify a wetlands violation was remedied. The purpose of the meeting was for information gathering purposes only to confirm that plumbing was capped at the accessory structures (i.e., bungalows) and no longer discharging to wetlands. This was confirmed by the Commissioners and Administrator. In addition, Mr. Husk indicated he is planning on bringing animals onto the property at some point in the near future. He has applied for and received a "License to Keep Animals" from the Board of Health for this purpose.

ADJOURNMENT

The site visit was completed at 9:00 a.m.

The next Conservation Commission public meeting is scheduled for April 11, 2023

878 Tremont Street, Duxbury, MA 02332; Telephone: 781-934-1100 x 5471; Fax: 781-934-1137